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Inspire   -   Integrate   -   Involve 

April 1, 2020 

 

Dear School District 64 parents, students and community, 

 

I would like to thank everyone for the work they have put into managing through these challenging times. 

This was not a normal spring break nor is it a normal start to the end of the school year. The district office 

staff, each individual school’s staff, the support staff and the teachers in our community are doing things that 

have never been done before but they are doing them well because they are starting from a strong base of skill 

and clear communication. I am confident, with their continued work, we will see greater support for our 

learners with each passing day.  

 

I am also grateful for the community we live in. I understand the extra work it takes for parents and caregivers 

in our community to support their students outside the classroom. Thank you for your understanding as we 

work to provide continuity of learning while the suspension of in-class instruction is in effect.  

 

As schools adapt to the Public Health Officer’s orders, so must the school board and trustees. On Wednesday, 

April 8, our next scheduled public board meeting will be held online and by teleconference. As with all public 

board meetings, this is an open event and the details on how to connect are provided at the end of this letter.  

 

The agenda for the meeting will be available at the following webpage on or before Monday, April 6th: 

https://sd64.bc.ca/school-board-meetings/ 

 

Member of the public in attendance at the meeting will be provided an opportunity to raise questions during 

Question Period. District staff and trustees are always available to hear from you and are working to serve 

students and families under any circumstance. Please do not hesitate to contact any of us by the contact 

information on the following webpage: https://sd64.bc.ca/district-contacts/ 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Rob Pingle 

Chairperson 

 

e: rpingle@sd64.org / p: 250-537-6292 

 

 

Digital Meeting Invitation/Online Access 

Notice of Regular Public Board Meeting – 1pm Wednesday, April 8, 2020 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://zoom.us/j/324424904 

Meeting ID: 324 424 904 

 

Dial by your location (telephone audio/call-in options): 

+1 587 328 1099 Canada +1 647 374 4685 Canada +1 647 558 0588 Canada 

+1 778 907 2071 Canada +1 438 809 7799 Canada 
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